

Horsepen Run Ad Hoc Committee

May 9, 2018

The meeting of the Horsepen Run Committee was held at the Parkway meeting room, on Wednesday, May 9, 2018

Meeting was called to order at 7: 00 P.M.: David Barrie chaired the meeting.
This was an informational meeting only, since we did not have a quorum

In Attendance were: Aaron Emory David Barrie, Carlos Garcia, Debi Holbrook, and Brian Henson.

Absent; Rob Heckman, Benu Bhargava, Bob Griesbach, Steve Lehew, and Tony Palm.

Residents participation and presentation-(5 minutes per resident)- No residents present.

Old business

- No old business discussed.

New business

Discussed reminding residents to leash their. There have been several complaints lately about this subject.

The branches currently in the Parkway parking lot will be cut into wood chip put into HPR the week of May 14-18.

The remaining tree stumps, without roots, will be put around the Monarch Butterfly area.

Planning Dates for work

Planning dates for volunteer work on trail maintenance-- cutting branches and trees that block the trails.

The date for trails maintenance will be on Saturday May 12 2018. We will meet at the Parkway parking lot at 8:30AM

The grass cutting activity and dates for work, will be discussed at the next meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M.